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Dear Prospective Bidder: 
 

On 09/15/2008, at 01:00 PM, sealed bids will be opened in the Forest Supervisor's Office, 2900 N.W. 
Stewart Parkway, Roseburg, Oregon 97470 for the Boulder Biomass Stewardship Project contract. 
This stewardship project is located in Section 34, T.28 S., R. 1 W.; and Sections 7, 8, 10, 11, 14, 16, 
and 17, T.29 S., R. 1 W., W.M., surveyed, Douglas County, Oregon. Integrated Resource Service 
Contract SF 1449 will be used. The termination date for this contract is 03/31/2010.  
 
This is a sealed bid contract with a best value bid process which is not open to the public.  
Submission of bids shall be in two parts: (A) technical proposal and (B) price proposal.  See the 
Solicitation for more details. 
 
Measurement of the estimated quantities will be made prior to felling. The total estimated quantity of 
sawlogs on this sale is 1,342 tons. The Forest Service encourages potential bidders to make their own 
inspection and estimate prior to bid submission. The Forest Service makes no representation, 
warranty, or guarantee of the accuracy of the following quantity estimates:  
 

 Required Deposits 
 
 

Species 

 
 

Product 

 
Unit of 

Measure 

 
Estimated
Quantities

 
Minimum 

Acceptable
Rates 

 
Base  
Rates  

 
Slash 

Disposal 

 
Road 

Maintenance

Douglas-fir and Other 
Coniferous Species 

Sawtimber Ton 1,342 $50.01 $0.32 $0.00 $1.30 

All Species Non-
Sawtimber 

Ton unestima
ted 

$0.08 $0.08 $0.00 $1.30 

 TOTAL Ton 1,342   $0 $1,744.60 
 
 
If you wish further information on this sale, the prospectus and bid form, please write or call the 
Forest Supervisor's Office, 2900 N.W. Stewart Parkway, Roseburg, Oregon 97470 or from our web:  
http://www.fs.fed.us/r6/umpqua/timber/index.shtml.  This is an Integrated Resource Service Contract 
and is advertised on the Federal Business Opportunities web site at:  www.fbo.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/S/ Steven R. Nelson 
STEVEN R. NELSON 
Contracting Officer 


